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8 March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Comic Relief Mufti Day – Friday 17 March 2023 
 
On Friday 17 March, we are delighted to be raising money for Comic Relief and for our partner school 
in Kenya, Osilgi Obaya – more information here. 
 
In addition this year, we are also collecting chocolate prizes for our upcoming fundraising event being 
run by the Parent Voice Team: the Spring Bingo, on Thursday 23rd March.  All proceeds being spent on 
equipment or services needed for Academy students. 
 
So therefore, on Friday 17 March, we would be incredibly grateful if your child could bring in the 
following, in return for wearing Mufti: 
 

• £1 donation - towards Comic Relief and Osiligi Obaya 

• And/or any kind of chocolate, or a chocolate egg - to be dropped into Reception by 20 March. 
 
All chocolate donations will be packaged up with cellophane as prizes for the Bingo evening. 
 
In terms of activities, as well as being a Mufti Day, other payable activities during the day will include: 
Tutor quiz, Find the red noses, Staff Netball match against Kingsleigh school, Cake sale and Sponge 

the teacher.  

We would encourage students to bring in some additional change to donate if they wish to take part 
in the optional fundraising activities throughout the day. 
 

Financial donations for mufti days can be made in advance via our parent online payment system, 
(www.scopay.com or via the Scopay app).  This can be found within the Trips and Events section 
of the website, under ‘Mufti Day – Friday 17 March 2023’. 
 
Tutors will have a list of students who have paid online and will remind students nearer the time. If 
you are unable to use Scopay, please arrange for your child to bring in £1 in cash to hand into their 
tutor on the day. 
 

On Mufti Days, students are reminded that the following items of clothing are not permitted:  

• Flip flops  
• Crop tops or low-cut tops 
• Ripped jeans, or very short skirts, or hot pants  
• Clothing with controversial images/text. 

 
Thank you for supporting these great causes for Comic Relief Day. 

Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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